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Diary Dates  
July 

Tues 23rd -Y6 Leavers Assembly to Parents 2pm 

Tues 23rd – LAST DAY OF TERM 

September 

Mon 2nd—INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tues 3rd—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Dear families                                                                                                                                                        
It is at this time of year that our thoughts turn to the holiday stretching out before us. We  
say goodbye to children that have been part of our ‘family’ for four years and wish them well 
as they travel on to new pastures.  

I firmly believe they are all as well prepared for their next schools as they could be. I hope 
they will take with them their own store of memories and that they continue to work hard to 
make their own dreams come true.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the teachers and staff of Southway, the                
governing body and our HSA for their hard work and dedication this year. These are the      
people that make this school so special. I would also like to thank the parents and carers  
who have offered their continued support for our work this year. It is really appreciated. I 
look forward to working with you all again next year. For those people moving on I wish you 
the very best of luck. I hope you have a lovely summer break with your children and create 
more special memories. 

‘Take care of all your memories. For you cannot relive them.’ Bob Dylan 
Best wishes              Mr P Newbold 

H S A Fundraising Update 

The H S A have advised that the recent Fun Run 
raised a fantastic £1060 in sponsorship money, 
whilst the Summer Fayre made a profit of 
£1550. Thanks to everyone who contributed & 
also to the brilliant H S A team for all their hard 
work this year. 

Lost Property 

Our lost property box is once again overflowing with 
unclaimed items. Please take a moment to check it for 
any items your child may have lost this year. All                            
remaining items, including  uniform, swimming kits, 
lunch boxes & water bottles, will be disposed of at the 
end of term. The box is located outside of da Vinci  
classroom.  

                                    Online Payments                                                                             
If you have the app for online payments on your mobile 
phone, please delete & re-install it. Please see 
www.scopay.com for more information. 

Travelling to School Safely 

Please remind your child to wear a safety helmet if they are              
cycling to & from school. Please also remind them about the               
importance of crossing roads safely, as we have had reports of 
children running out in front of cars. 



 

A team of over 60      
children took part in the 
Area Athletics           
competition at the BHA 
on Monday. They had a 
wonderful afternoon & did 
us all proud. Thank you to 
Mrs Peiris & Mrs Tullett 
for organising, & for all 
the parents who turned up 
to support them. 

Y5 enjoyed their Connect to the Countryside Trip at the South of England Showground 
last week. They learned about various aspects of farming—both traditional & modern. 

Y6 families were invited to enjoy our recent production of ‘Cinderella Rockafella’. Here 
are just a few photos from the show. The after-show collections raised £214.00 for our 

House Charities—thank you to all who donated. 

This year’s Talent Show was a roaring success. Congratulations to 
all the contestants, but especially to Caden, who came 1st, Amelie 
& Abbie, who were placed 2nd, & Amira, who came 3rd. 



 

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Keira from Dali Class 
was awarded a       
certificate for her 
great hoop             
performance & for 
creativity in her aerial 
skills at the Carnival. 

Zach from Einstein has been 
working hard at his       
swimming lessons & has   
recently achieved his Stage 
8 Swimming Award. 

Matthew from Turner class 
has also been working hard 
during his swimming lessons, 
& has been awarded his 
Goldfish Swimming Award. 

Ollie from Turner 
Class has won his 
Chief Scout Bronze 
Award, after        
completing 5         
Challenge badges. 

Andrew from Turner Class 
has also been awarded his 
Chief Scouts Bronze Award, 
along with his Octopus  
Swimming Certificate. 

Isla from Rowling Class is 
one of our Star Readers, 
& has now read a        
fantastic 65 books in 
the Southway 100 Books 
Challenge! 

Y6 boys Oliver & Joshua 
are keen model-makers & 
have recently completed 
this model of an ancient 
Roman villa, which they 
built without any         
instructions!

Chloe from Hawking Class 
was recently awarded her 
Level 2 certificate & badge 
for gymnastics. 

Arun from Mandela Class  
recently took part in the  
Sussex Athletics U13 track & 
field championships. He got 
through to the final of the 
75m hurdles & came 2nd in 
the 800m race. He will now 
represent Sussex in an     
inter-county competition at 
the end of July. 

Sinead from Einstein 
proudly wears her   
Grading t-shirt for   
Kung-Fu, which is her 
first award in the sport. 



 

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Y5 girls Grace, Sophie 
& Chloe show off their 
collection of leavers 
badges & certificates 
from Brownies. Grace 
also shows her    
Mindfulness badge. 

Chloe from Curie Class 
was recently awarded 
her Level 2 Gymnastics 
certificate & badge. 

Oliver from Picasso is 
pictured in his Beavers 
uniform. He was      
recently awarded the 6 
red badges on the 
front & has earned the 
Chief Scout’s Bronze 
Award, allowing him to 
progress to Cubs. 

Sofia from Dickens class 
was awarded a certificate 
from the Slovak Club for 
Children, for her progress 
& achievement in 2018/19. 

Ava, Natalie, Chloe & Daisy 
recently took part in the 
Hurstpierpoint Gymnastics 
Competition. Ava & Natalie 
(also pictured right) came 
2nd in the floor routine, 
whilst Daisy & Chloe were 
placed 5th in the pairs. 
Congratulations to them 
all. 

Eleanor from Dali Class 
has been awarded her 
Brownies jobs badge to 
add to her collection. 
She had to think of her 
dream job, make up an 
advert & conduct       
interviews. 

Olivia from Dali Class has 
been learning to speak 
French. She had to write a 
poem in the language & then 
read it out in an assembly 
at her club. Here she is 
with her certificate. 

Beth from Dali 
class has been 
awarded her 
Brownie Badge 
book & her 
Birthday Badge. 

Oliver from Churchill 
class attended Scout 
Camp last weekend, 
where he was awarded 
a certificate & 3   
paddle sport badges 
for Canoeing & 
Kayaking. 

Miss Harman was really proud of Nifewa, Poppy, Maddie & Isabelle 
from Y6, who all went to the British Grand Prix with her & the Hayley 
Beeson School of Dance. The girls worked very hard & put in a great 
performance on the day. Well done to them all! 


